Science Week 2023 Incursion

Dear parents and caregivers

To celebrate Science Week 2023, all students will be
participating in the ‘Mad About Science’ incursion on
Tuesday, 15 August 2023. Students will learn about a
range of scientific concepts through engaging, exciting
and interactive experiments. The school will cover the
cost of the incursion for all students.

Ms Goldfinch
Principal
7 August 2023
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